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4-H families and Leaders, 

 

At the March Council meeting, it was announced the  4-H Youth Development Advisor 

for the tri-county area, Lynn Schmitt-McQuitty, would be providing a presentation on 

future funding for the County 4-H Program and Program staff. 

 

Due to scheduling issues, this informative and important presentation has been moved to 

Wednesday, April 10th at 5:30 pm at the Salinas Rodeo grounds meeting room.  All 

enrolled members, volunteers, adult guardians and Leaders and encouraged to attend.  

 

We are aware of the short notice in the change of date.  If you cannot attend, this 

information will be emailed to your provided email address.  

 

Thank you, 

Tim Lewis, Leader’s Council President  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


